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February 23, 2025   ~   Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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Saturday, February 22, 2025 

4 pm In Memory of Dorothy (Flo) and Russell (Buff) 

Buehner (Faith & Bob Kerr) 

Sunday, February 23, 2025 

8:30 am Memory of Sally J. Guercio (Joann Guercio) 

11:30 am Health for Faye Perozich (Joe Perozich) 

Monday, February 24, 2025 

8:30 am Stanley Lenart (The Sedlock Family) 

Tuesday, February 25, 2025 

8:30 am For the Parish Family 

Wednesday, February 26, 2025 

8:30 am Health for Rob & Kate Blanner & Family 

(Joe Perozich) 

Thursday, February 27, 2025 

8:30 am Susan Perrett (Dorothy P. Orban) 

Friday, February 28, 2025 

8:30 am Cindy Jergen (Joe Perozich) 

Saturday, March 1, 2025 

8:30 am 1st Saturday/Anointing/Month’s Mind: 

+ Richard Dombroski 

4 pm Greg & Anna May Zera (Deb Romano) 

Sunday, March 2, 2025 

8:30 am Health for Talon Perozich (Joe Perozich) 

11:30 am James G. Cordis (Beverly Cordis &Family) 

 
CONFESSIONS – SATURDAYS* 3 pm – 3:45 pm 
*On 1st Saturdays – Confessions will follow 8:30 am Mass (no confes-
sions at 3 pm)  

There are several Mass Intention openings for 2025 – please fill out a form 

in the back of the church or contact the office.  

Memorials 

Sanctuary Candle February 22-28 Irene Colaric 

Christian Mothers: 

Please continue to bring in gift bags and items for St. 

Anne visits by Christian Mothers. 

 

 

 

 

Nutritious snack items are still needed for Kid’s 

Lunch Bags to be distributed at SVDP Food Bank. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

The next SVDP collection weekend is March 15/16. 

(Please bring donated items ONLY on the designat-

ed weekends since storage is limited.) 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

(Any questions or concerns please contact Julie 

McNamara at 412-310-1505) 

Please pray for all of our faithful departed and their 

families 

Readings for the week of February 23, 2025 

Sunday: 1 Sm 26:2, 7-9, 12-13, 22-23/1 Cor 15:45-49/Lk 6:27-38 
Monday: Sir 1:1-10/Ps 93:1ab, 1cd-2, 5/Mk 9:14-29 
Tuesday: Sir 2:1-11/Ps 37:3-4, 18-19, 27-28, 39-40/Mk 9:30-37 
Wednesday: Sir 4:11-19/Ps 119:165, 168, 171, 172, 174, 175/Mk 
9:38-40 
Thursday: Sir 5:1-8/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6/Mk 9:41-50 
Friday: Sir 6:5-17/Ps 119:12, 16, 18, 27, 34, 35/Mk 10:1-12 
Saturday: Sir 17:1-15/Ps 103:13-14, 15-16, 17-18/Mk 10:13-16 
Next Sunday: Sir 27:4-7/Ps 92:2-3, 13-14, 15-16 (see 2a)/1 Cor 
15:54-58/Lk 6:39-45 

Max Alan Burnside was baptized Feb. 15, 

2025.  God Bless Max, his brother Oliver, and 

parents  Christopher and Cara Burnside. 



Be merciful just as your Father is merciful… 

Today’s liturgy speaks to every one of us about life and what lies in our hearts, and how well we know our 
own hearts.  As we live our lives we all deal with life as it comes at us.  Sometimes we deal well with the 
problems we face and sometimes not so well.  However we deal, we all do the best we can with what we 
know.  That is not to say we cannot learn more about our relationships with one another and how better 
to cope with life; this is the message Our Lord is putting in front of us today.  We being told in no mixed 
words to “be merciful, just as your Father is merciful.” 
 
In the first reading for today’s liturgy we see David who has been unjustly condemned by King Saul re-
acting with that mercy and compassion Jesus speaks of.  Saul who was consumed by jealousy of David’s 
rising popularity has driven him out of the court and pursues him into the desert.  When David had the 
opportunity to take the kings life, he chose not to because he was the anointed one.  He spared Saul’s life 
showing compassion and mercy.  David did not allow his own feelings to guide his actions, rather he fol-
lowed the mercy of God.  How often in life do we all react from our emotions without thinking about 
what we are doing or saying.  How often have we criticized or even condemned another because we did-
n’t agree with them.  It is way too easy to allow ourselves to be driven by emotions without any thought 
as to what might be right or merciful. 
 
We are reminded by St. Paul that we all resemble Adam in the sense that we are created out of the earth 
with all of the faults and weaknesses we possess. And yet at the same time, we all resemble Christ be-
cause we have been formed in his image as well.  The hard part is melding our humanity with the persona 
of Christ.  This becomes the proverbial struggle, dealing with our emotions and remembering the law of 
Christ.  Far too often in life we allow our anger, jealousy, insecurity, and judgmental attitudes to direct our 
lives without thinking about the consequences.   
 
In the gospel for today Jesus emphasizes that forgiveness and love for one’s enemies should be our guid-
ing light.  Judging from our standards, God’s governance is not just.  Equity, equality, democracy, and 
leadership are measured by a different value system in God’s reign, and Jesus is asking us to make those 
standards our own.  We cannot argue with the fact that forgiveness and acceptance is easy, but then 
again we expect people to enact those standards on us.  It is far easier to be forgiven than to forgive oth-
ers.   
 
There is no doubt that as followers of Christ we are called to a higher standard of living, and this standard 
is not an easy one to embrace!  It always gets down to our acceptance of things in life.  We need to be 
aware of just how much we have been accepted and forgiven before we can start to do the same for oth-
ers.  If we do not feel forgiven, then we probably will not be so forgiving.  It is always about the mercy and 
love of God that is in the forefront of all that life is about.  When we remember that simple fact, maybe 
then it won’t be so hard to follow after the teachings of Christ.  We all need to make the command of Je-
sus a part of who we are and far more importantly who we are to become to “be merciful just as your Fa-
ther is merciful.” 



Queen of Angels Catholic School is once again selling Sarris Candy for 
Easter.  Please find in the narthex a brochure and order form for the 
Sarris Candy Easter fundraising sale to benefit Queen of Angels Catho-
lic School.   

 All orders and payments are due befire Wednesday, March 12th 

 Pick up is Wednesday, April 9th from 10:00 AM—4:00 PM 

 ON—LINE ORDER : www.sarriscandiesfundraising.com  #10-1221 

 Make your checks payable to Queen of Angels Catholic School.  One check is recommended...Please no cash. 

 

 4:12 High School Ministry is inviting 8th graders and new members on the First 
Sundays for fun and fellowship. 

Millions in Catholic school tuition assistance available SPREAD THE NEWS! The 12 Diocese of Greensburg Catholic schools 
now have millions of dollars in tuition assistance available! Become a TOP Student today. Visit 
www.CatholicSchoolsGuide.org or call 724-552-2565.  



Jubilee Year walking pilgrimage April 12 

Walking as Pilgrims of Hope, a Jubilee Year walking pil-
grimage, is set for Saturday, April 12, beginning at 7:30 
a.m. at St. Bartholomew Parish, Crabtree, and ending at 
Blessed Sacrament Cathedral, Greensburg, with Mass at 
noon. Pilgrims will be given a Walking With Jesus bag, 
water and a Jubilee 2025 shirt. To register, visit Dio-
ceseofGreensburg.org or contact Elizabeth Haberstroh at 

Save the date: Kerygma Discipleship Retreat May 16-18, 
2025 

Mark your calendar for the next Kerygma Discipleship Re-
treat, set for the weekend of May 16-18, 2025, at Christ Our 
Shepherd Center, Greensburg. The retreat is an opportunity to 
hear God’s call and experience a way to live our faith in the 
modern world through prayer and the Church community. It 
is open to all adults who desire to know Jesus in a deeper 
way. For information, visit www.DioceseofGreensburg.org/





Catholic Home Missions Collection 

On the First Sunday of Lent, which falls this year on March 9, our Diocese regularly con-
ducts the Catholic Home Missions Appeal. We are asked to provide material support and 
spiritual aid to Dioceses in the United States and its territories that are unable to provide 
pastoral services without assistance from sources other than their own. We may be sur-
prised to learn or to be reminded that 40% of the Dioceses in the United States are consid-
ered to be "home mission dioceses," that is, almost half of our Dioceses cannot support 
themselves without outside assistance. These Dioceses share several characteristics – small 
Catholic populations dispersed over a large geographical territory, economic challenges due 
to unemployment and migration, and diminishing populations due to members of the pop-
ulation leaving for urban areas. We may be asking ourselves – how is this situation different 
from our own? It is true that at various times our parishioners and other residents of the 
Diocese of Greensburg have struggled economically and financially, but we are still able to 
provide many basic services to the population of the Diocese of Greensburg. We are not 
dependent upon outside assistance, for which we offer our thanks to God! The Dioceses of 
the Home Missions in the United States have passionate and dedicated priests and dea-
cons, consecrated religious brothers and sisters, and lay ministers who are eager to pro-
claim the Good News of Jesus Christ. Yet they need our assistance in the face of financial 
hardships and other challenges. We can show our solidarity with our fellow Catholics in the 
United States through a generous sharing of our resources and prayers.  


